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United Quilt Guild 
  
MINUTES 
December 1, 2015 
Submitted by Secretary 
Tina Snoke 
 

We had a short meeting at our 
Christmas party, held at Ala Carte in 
Canfield Ohio.  President Judi 
Lemmon called the meeting to order.  
Lynn Stiles made a motion to 
approve the November minutes.  
Margie Hoffmaster made a motion to 
approve the November treasurers 
report and Ilona Mihai seconded it.  

It was suggested to do a prize in 
memory of Robyn Winn at one of our 
quilt events. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

After dinner, our guest speaker 
Vivian Benton, Piecing it Together;  
showed us many of her quilts, mostly 
her own designs. 

CHARITY QUILTS   
Charity quilts to resume January 
2016.   
 

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

The guild received a thank you letter 
for our donation to the Eastern Ohio 
Correction Center. 

Rita Kilpatrick announced that our 
program for the January meeting will 
be with Pat McCarty, she does barn 
quilts. 

 
UQG TREASURER'S 

REPORT 

December 1, 2015 
Respectfully submitted by 
Barb Fink 
 
Beginning Balance  $9,344.42 
Dinner money        622.00 
Dues           20.00 
Donation Robyn Winn        70.00 
Expenses: 
Sec. of State (Statutory 
 Agent)                    (25.00) 
Rita Kilpatrick (favors)    (110.26)               
Jodie Barrows (Spring tea)                       
        (100.00) 
Vivian Benton (Speaker) (150.00) 
A La Cart Catering      (836.55) 
Balance                 $8,834.61  
 
Total donations in Robyn Winn's 
name $605.00. 
 

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Someone cleaned up our microphone 
and it works pretty good now. 

Lilian Morenz had more veterans 
blocks precut to hand out for us to 
make. 

Debbie Mangas discussed plans for 
Jodie Barrows for our spring tea and 
workshop, March 11 and 12, 2016.  
Miriam Good made a motion to go 
ahead and have her. 

CHALLENGE QUILT 

"IT'S ALL ABOUT ME"   will be 
at the June 2016 meeting. 

NEWSLETTER INFO 

Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
newsletter emailed to her ASAP, her 
email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 

AQS BOOK ORDERS 
Colleen  VanLeeuwen is taking 
the book orders.  

 
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Ellen Aven  01-26 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
Day Group 
The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10 AM- 3 PM. Contact 
Debbie Mangas at 234-567-4434 if 
interested. 

January 5, 2016 
UFO 10 AM 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program: Cat McCarty, Barn 
Quilts, Ashtabula County 
 
March 11 and 12, 2016 
Spring Tea and Workshop 
Jodi Barrows 


